
 
Online Kindergarten Registration for Fall 2020-21 School Year Opens  

 

Grand Junction, CO – Children who will be 5 years old on or before August 31, 2020, are invited 

to register for the Fall of 2020-21 school year through our online registration process.  Due to 

COVID-19 restrictions, online registration will open Monday, April 20 and run throughout the 

month of April and May.  

Early Kindergarten Registration gives families a chance to register so they can get a head start 

on preparing for the coming school year.  Families can complete online registration starting April 

20th at ​http://bit.ly/D51Kroundup​.  

Items to be collected in late July for your in-person registration confirmation: 

● Child’s birth certificate 
● Child’s immunization records 
● Family’s proof of residence (such as a utility bill or other piece of mail)  

Not sure where your child will attend kindergarten? Visit 

http://emap.mesacounty.us/School_Locator​.  
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